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NEASDEN 

NEWS 

Farewell and Good Luck Year 6 

 

Good Luck to all the Year 6 children as they start a new and exciting adventure at their  

secondary school. Here are some activities they have participated in this term. 
 

‘Aim high and reach for the sky’ 

 

School closes on Friday 19th July 3.00pm 

School opens on Wednesday 4th September 8.45am 



 

 

 

      

      

      

                                                                                                                                

 

MUSIC ACHIEVEMENTS  



 

School Updates 

Please remember to update the school 

office if you move address or change 

your contact number. We also require 

information if your child has any 

allergies or medical conditions.  

Thank you 
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Reading Awards 

Nursery  Tommy 

Reception  Esmae 

Year 1H  Kahleesi  

Year 1/2DF  Amelia 

Year 2L  Freya 

Year 3A  Ella-Louise 

Year 4P  Amie 

Year 5LB  Maisy 

Year 5/6H  Leonie 

Year 6G  James 

 

Maths Awards 

Nursery                   Charlie 

Reception                Jacob 

Year 1H  Alfie  

Year 1/2DF  Lilianna 

Year 2L  Charlie 

Year 3A  Jayden 

Year 4P  Oliver 

Year 5LB  Noah   

Year 5/6H  Imogen  

Year 6G  Ella-Maye 

 

 

www.eduspot.co.uk 

As from September, all school 

services will require payment in 

advance. 

This includes school meals, 

afterschool and breakfast club. 

Nursery extra session will be added 

weekly and require payment before 

the following week. 

Thank you. 

 

Just a few reminders 

Breakfast club – The gates will not be 

opened before 7.45am. 

Please send your child with a PE kit on a 

Monday and leave it at school for the 

week.  

Please provide sandshoes for your child. 

Please make sure your child’s name is on 

everything. 

School starts at 8.45am. Please ensure your child is on 

time.  

School ends at 3.00pm. Please ensure your child is 

collected promptly. 
 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

BOARD 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our children and their 

parents a happy and safe summer holidays.  

See you all in September. 

Dates for Diaries 

Wednesday 4th September – School re-opens 

Friday 25th October – School closes 

Monday 4th November – School re-opens 

Friday 20st December – School closes 

Tuesday 7th January – School re-opens 

 

Sports Day 

 

The children had a fantastic day on 
Sports Day. The results are as follows; 

4th place is Scotland, 3rd place is 
Ireland, and 2nd place is Wales. 

The winners this year are England  
Well done everyone. 

 

 

 

A big thank you to all our parents and relatives 

who have attended events throughout the last 

school year, including community cafes, learning 

journeys, sports events and many more. 

None of these would be possible without your 

support.  

THANK YOU 

 

Our 

‘bag2school’ 

collection 

weighed 

194kg 

and 

raised  

£77.60. 

Thank 

you 

 


